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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for SB756 makes changes to sections 14 and 18 of the “Unity 

Bill”, Enrolled House Bill 2612.  

 

SECTION 14:  

 

The measure deletes language prohibiting a publicly traded company from holding a medical 

marijuana business license.  

 

SECTION 18:  

 

Requires medical marijuana packaging to be plain, opaque, designed to maximize shelf life, 

tamper-evident, and protect the product from contamination.  

 

Requires medical marijuana packaging to not depict shapes, text, or designs appealing to 

children and to not bear a reasonable resemblance to any commercially available product.  

 

Further, the measure requires all medical marijuana products to be in child-resistant packaging as 

required by the federal Poison Prevention Packaging Act of 1970.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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